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Brede Bulletin 
24th June 2022 

Responsible – Inquisitive – Confident – Inspired - Respectful 
 

Dear parents and carers,  
 
It has been lovely to meet some of the prospective reception children and their parents this 
week. Home visits have been completed and transition days are planned for over the coming 
weeks. 
Our children have been busy completing final pieces of work ready to display in our main 
corridor as well as learning about healthy lifestyles through our Science and PSHE curriculums. 
Lastly, we hope the children off to Mallydams RSPCA Education Centre for their residential 
next week have a wonderful time – we look forward to hearing about your adventures and who 
kept Mrs Bulgin awake the most! 
 
Have a lovely weekend!                                                                                   Mrs Bulgin 

 

Star of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week who have  
Owls: James F for demonstrating a good understanding of a healthy lifestyle 

during his Science lessons. 
Foxes: Caroline F for appreciating the importance of being healthy and 

excelling in team games. 
Rabbits: Dexter S for understanding in Science, how animals, including 

humans, keep healthy.  
Hedgehogs: Darcey H for showing a good understanding of different 

healthy foods to eat.  

 

Readers of the Week 
Congratulations to our readers of the week: 
Owls: Maci G, Evie P, Fynn R, Fynn S and Heidi J. 
Foxes: Oscar H and Tommy F. 
Rabbits: Dexter S and Cali D. 
Hedgehogs: Dylan S and Jules M. 
This week Gaston resides in Foxes and mini-Gaston in Hedgehogs. 

 

Reading Certificates 
Certificates were handed out in assembly today to: 
Noah P-F (25), Jacob E (50), Zachary O and Henry T (100), J (150). 

 

Online Safety Workshop 
All parents are warmly invited to an Online Safety Workshop on Tuesday 
5th July at 2.30pm. Our Digital Leaders and a selection of children from 

across the school will show you what they have been learning in their 
computing lessons. Mrs Bulgin and Mr O’Beirne will then talk you through 
some helpful strategies to keep your children safe online when at home. 

 

Battle Abbey School trip 
Foxes and Rabbits had a fantastic day at Battle Abbey on Tuesday. As 
always, the children’s behaviour was exemplary. They completed a 
scavenger hunt around the battlefield, explored the museum of artefacts, 
climbed the tower to experience the far-reaching views and completed 
sketches of the abbey ruins. Thank you to Miss Nugent and Mr O’Beirne for 
organising such a fabulous educational visit. 
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Parent Governor 
Our enthusiastic Governing Body need your help! The Governors are 
looking to recruit a parent Governor to contribute to strategic decision 
regarding the school. No prior training is required, and full support will be 
given by the other Governors as well as East Sussex training if required. 
Please e-mail ahanney@brede.e-sussex.sch.uk for more information.  

 

Parent Information 
Sun safety: As the sunnier weather continues, please ensure your child has 
sun cream applied or is able to apply it themselves. Children must not share 
sun cream when in school. We also advise that children have a sun hat in 
school and a water bottle that they can regularly refill.  

 

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 28.06.22 – 
Thursday 30.06.22 

Mallydams Residential Owls 

Tuesday 5.07.22 Online safety workshop Open to all parents 

Monday 11.07.22 Kingswood Activity Day Whole school 

Wednesday 13.07.22 Sports Day  Whole school – parents 
welcome Reception - Y3 am, 
Y4-6 pm 

Friday 15.7.22 Leavers’ Assembly 9am 
Tea Party 2pm 

Y6 Parents 

Thursday 21.07.22 INSET day – school closed Whole school 

Friday 22.07.22 School closed in lieu of the 
Jubilee Bank Holiday. 

Whole school 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of 
the staff below: 

 Mrs Bulgin – Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock / Mrs Elliott -  Deputy DSLs 
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